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I retired in 2014 after 43 years in the electrical industry. I came to Hanford in 1975 from the East 
Coast to work at FFTF. I spent most of the last 34 years in Seattle, (except for 3 years in Scottsdale, AZ) as 
a Sr. Electrical Project Manager, responsible for the construction of many electrical projects in and 
around the Seattle and Phoenix areas.


We moved to our house here in May of 2012. Bonnie and I will have been married 28 years in March 
and are currently enjoying our retirement, playing a little golf and doing projects around the house.
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